
Hello Everyone!!! 

It’s Preschool Round Up time at Fair Garden. On Thursday, May 14th at 4:00- 6:00 pm, we will 
have a drive by, drop off, and run kind of Preschool Roundup (got to keep up social distancing). 
There will be volunteers taking COMPLETED applications through your car windows.  Please 
have COPIES of your child’s birth certificate, current physical, immunization certificate (must 
be on a Tennessee Immunization Certificate), ID of person enrolling the child, proof of 
residence, and custody papers if applicable.    

Please pull into the school parking lot (entrance is on Catalpa) and pull into the bus lanes (there 
are 2).  Volunteers will then take your application (thru your car window), check it for 
completeness and send you on your way.  After all applications have been received and 
reviewed, Fair Garden will send out notifications of acceptance into our program. 

Fair Garden will be venturing into a new program this year, a blended classroom.  This program 
is looking for children who can be role models for other children.  If you are interested in a 
blended classroom program, please ask for an application on Wednesday, May 6.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Picking Up Fair Garden Enrollment Forms:  

If you have not picked up an application packet yet, you have another opportunity to do so, on 
Wednesday, May 6 from 9:00a.m.  – 12:00p.m. Come to the roundabout (entrance is on 
Catalpa)  in the parking lot to pick up your Fair Garden preschool enrollment packet.   


